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Principal’s Message 
 

May 15th, 2020 
 
 
 
At his press conference on Friday, Premier Horgan announced schools will begin to re-open 
in June.  This was a broad statement to the public and it signaled the slow re-opening of 
things starting to return to normal.  However, plans need to be in place that ensure the 
safety of students and staff before in class instruction resumes.  Over the coming weeks, the 
district will provide clarity to families as to what a return to school may look like in June and 
into September. 
 
The first step to have students return to Salish is to have students come and pick up their 
belongings from their lockers.  When school resumes, in order for social distancing to 
happen, students will not be able to use a locker until the restrictions are removed.  We sent 
a letter home on Friday outlining how families can come to the school and pick up student’s 
belongings that have been cleaned out of lockers using the safety and cleaning protocols in 
place to clean lockers. 
 
Please know that we are working at slowly re-opening our school to our Salish Wolves.  We 
will move slowly, thoughtfully and safely as we enter the next stage of the gradual and part-
time return to school.  Remote and online learning will continue to be available for our 
students. 
 
We learned this week that Mr. Mahli has been appointed as Principal of North Surrey 
Secondary effective July 1st, 2020.  We are excited for Mr. Mahli but are very sad to bid him 
farewell.  Mr. Mahli was instrumental in opening École Salish and we are grateful for his hard 
work.  We congratulate him and wish him all the best in his new assignment.  
 
 
Have a wonderful Victoria Day Long weekend.  
 
 
Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli and Mr. Tait 
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CAREERS 
 
 
Scholarships: 
1) Martha Currie Elementary School Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) is proud to offer a 
$500.00 scholarship.  This scholarship is open to all Salish students graduating in 2020 who 
previously attended Martha Currie Elementary School and plan to attend post-secondary education.  
Please email Ms. McGowan for an application. (mcgowan_h@surreyschools.ca) 
Deadline for application is June 5, 2020 (2:30pm). 
 
2) BC Principals’ & Vice Principals’ Association awards up to 20 scholarships annually, in the 

amount of $1000 each, to students who are graduating from the BC public school system and 
will proceed to a post secondary institution.  Applications can be found at:  
https://bcpvpa.bc.ca/student-scholarships/ 

 
3) The Irving K Barber British Columbia Scholarship Society provides scholarships and 

awards ranging from $1000- $10000 to help post-secondary students achieve their educational 
goals.  To see a full list of their scholarship opportunities visit:  ikbbc.ca/ 

 
 
Grade 12 students, if you have won a scholarship (other than an internal Salish Scholarship) 
please email the following information to andersen_ j@surreyschools.ca 
1)  Your 1st & last name 
2)  Name of the scholarship you have won 
3)  Organization that is giving you your scholarship 
4)  Scholarship amount/term 
5)  Proof of scholarship offer (email, photo of letter, screenshot, please be sure it is clear with all 
the info) 
 
 
 
CLC Capstone Presentations: 
Students currently taking CLC please connect with your CLC teacher about your Capstone 
Presentation if you have not already done so. 
 
 
 
KPU: 
Next Steps presentations are quick info sessions on what your next steps are after you’ve 
applied to KPU.  Topics covered include how to pay your deposit and accept your university 
admission offer, dates and deadlines, university lingo (limited intake vs open intake), how to book 
an appointment with an academic advisor and more. 
They will be holding these presentations virtually on May 20th & 21st. 
Visit here to attend:  https://www.kpu.ca/future-students/live-presentations 
Presentations for Grade 10 & 11 will take place May 27th: 
Grade 10- 11am & Grade 11 at 1pm. Please contact your CLE or CLC teacher for the link to join the 
virtual presentation. 
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Summer of 2020 
Surrey Schools will be offering Full Credit Grades 10, 11 and 12 courses. 
 
Registration 
Summer School registration will take place online: 
 
Monday, May 11, 2020 –  for current Grade 12s only 
Tuesday, May 12, 2020 –  for current Grades 11s and 12s 
Wednesday, May 13, 2020 – for current Grades 10, 11 and 12s 
Thursday, May 14, 2020 –  for all current high school students wishing to 
     take full credit 10, 11 and/ or 12 courses 
 
Students will also have the opportunity to associate their course with one of the following Summer 
School Sites: 
 

Guildford Park North Surrey Clayton Heights 
Queen Elizabeth Panorama Ridge Princess Margaret 
Earl Marriott   

 
Students can register at http://www.surreysummer.ca. 
 
We will also be taking adult registrations for full credit courses, which will be associated with our 
Invergarry Adult Education site. 
 
Additional Information 
Summer Learning courses in Surrey will be delivered remotely. The course offerings or delivery 
models may change dependent upon the Covid19 medical situation within our province and/or 
direction from the Ministry of Education and/or the Ministry of Health. 
 
Information regarding Summer Learning Programming for grade 8 & 9 students will be announced at 
a later date. 
 
Contact Information 
For additional information about Summer Programming at Surrey Schools, please email CEDU-
Office@surreyschools.ca or all 604.595.6077. 
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PARENT CORNER 
 
 
SCHOOL INFORMATION 
 
Check out our webpage, app and social media feeds regularly for information on what's happening at our 
school. 
 
Website École Salish Secondary  (For general school and district information, alerts and news  
  announcements) 
 
     App Wolves E-genda (Student calendar and daily schedule information.  Parents can load 
  and create their own account.  Click here for instructions.  You can 
  load the app for devices or the web app for your computer.) 
 
Social Media sites are a mix of information from the website and app, without a calendar.  They are mainly 
used as a news blast for students and parents. 
 
 Facebook École Salish Secondary 
  
 Instagram 

- School @ecolesalish 
- Careers @salishcareercentre 
- Counselling @ecolesalishcounselling 

 
 Twitter @SalishSecondary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bell and Rotation Schedule 2019-2020 
 

Salish Website - Calendar 
 

Salish Online Counsellor Appts. 
 

Salish Careers Website 
 

Salish Volunteer Directory 2019-2020 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Pages/default.aspx
https://ecolesalish.appazur.com/help/get-the-app
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2019%20Publications/How%20to%20set%20up%20classes%20in%20Wolves%20E-genda.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/ecolesalishsecondary/?notif_id=1535379080154831&notif_t=page_user_activity
https://www.instagram.com/ecolesalish/
https://www.instagram.com/salishcareercentre/
https://www.instagram.com/ecolesalishcounselling/
https://twitter.com/SalishSecondary
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2019%20Publications/Bell%20and%20Rotation%20Schedule%202019-2020.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Calendar/calendar.aspx
https://salish.counsellorappointments.com/
https://salishcareercentre.weebly.com/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Publications/Salish%20Volunteer%20Directory%202019.pdf

